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SCHEDULE AT A GLANCE 
27 Monday Volleyball - Tiffin J.V. 

28 Tues 

29 Wed 

30 Thurs 

1 Fri 
2 Sat 
3 Sun. 

Auditions - "The Liar" 
Tae Kwon Do Class 
Volleyball - Columbus State 

M&M Club mtg. 
Auditions - "The Liar" 

M&M Club mtg. 
S.A.B. Mtg. 
Tae Kwon Do Class 
Lima Area Chess Club 
Signup for Flag & Coed Ftbll 

OSU Football 

NOTES OF INTEREST 

at Tiff in 

Auditorium 
CK Lobby 
at Columbus 

GA 228 
Auditorium 

PS 109 
GA066 
CK-Lobby 
GA015 
CK105 

At Northwestern 

6pm 

6-9pm 
6-8pm 
6pm 

1-2pm 
6-9pm 

11-12pm 
2pm 

6-8pm 
8-lOpm 

9-5 

BOOK EXCHANGE CHECKS READY FRIDAY - Beginning Friday, October 1 students 
who put books into the Student Senate Book Exchange can pick up their 
checks or unsold books at the Student Activities Office in Galvin #066. 
You must have your pink receipt to pick up books and checks! 

LTC PLACEMENT GOES COMPUTERIZED!- In order to provide more services and in 
a faster manner, the LTC Career Placement Office is now offering 
computerized registration to upcoming LTC graduates. The cost of the 
computer disc is $5. It can be used on your home PC or any PC on campus. 
The disc contains all of the necessary registration information and a great 
software package which o'ffers three different resume formats ... al 1 you do 
is fill in the blanks. Registration for December, March and June grads 
begins Octooer 4th! LTC Career Placement is located in 148 Public Service. 

SOMETHING NEW HAS BERN ADDED- For your convenience there is now an 
AUTOMATED TELLER MACHINE sponsored by Bank One in the new Public Services/ 
Administration Building lobby across from the Bookstore. If your ATM card 
displays any of these symbols you may access your checking account for 
ready cash: MAC, Mastercard, Visa, Money Station, PLUS, and Cirrus. The 
machine will be available whenever the building is open. 

SAFEGUARDING YOUR CREDIT CARDS- Never lend your credit card to anyone. 
Never give your card number over the phone, unless you are certain the 
company or organization is highly reputable. Keep a record of your card 
number, expiration date, and the phone number and address of the card 
company in a safe place, separate from your wallet. Write promptly to the 
credit card issuer if any questionable charges appear on your statement. 



ARE 'YOU HAVING PROBLEMS? - If you are having academic or personal problems 
and don't know where to turn for help, there is a new service on Campus 
that may be able to assist you. The Academic Support Office of Lima Tech 
has initiated an information and referral program that will aid students in 
finding the counseling they need. Trained student volunteers will serve as 
resource people as it is generally true that students find it easier to 
talk to their peers about their concerns. Director of the Academic 
Support Program, Diane Jones, hopes this new program will serve as a source 
of support and encouragement to LTC students while they are on campus. 
Contact her at 221-1112, Ext 407 for more information. 

LTC STUDENTS INDUCTED INTO HONOR SOCIETY- The Society of Manufacturing 
Engineers (SME) would like to congratulate those students who were inducted 
into the Gamma Mu Chapter of Tau Alpha Pi National Honor Society. The 1993 
initiates are: Charlotte Burgei, Michael Chiles, Ronald Curry, Earl Dawson 
Jr., Trent Hammer, William Hartsock, David Heitmeyer, Michael Hicks, R. 
Wayne Hinds, Jeffery Ladd, Debra Laman, Fredrick Lammers, Norman Lammers, 
Roger Moore, Timothy Neeley, Dennis Perkins, Rick Rahrig, Lynn Schmidt, 
Andrew Schulte, Douglas Schweizer, and Shelley Wright. Eleven out of the 
twenty-one inductees are also SME members. 

SME DONATES PICNIC TABLE TO CAMPUS- Have you noticed the unusual octagon 
picnic table between Tech Lab and Galvin Hall? Many thanks go to the 
Society of Manufacturing Engineers whose members built the table and a 
special thanks to Tim Neeley who designed it. The table was donated to the 
campus in honor of the SME student unit. 

JENNY NEELEY THANKS YOU AI.I.- Jenny Neeley,(Faculty Services, Reed Hall) 
would like to thank all of the wonderful, thoughtful people who helped her 
through her father's recent death. She appreciated your love and support. 

AUDITIONS! AUDITIONS!- If you've got the urge to act, come to the Theater 
Department's auditions for "The Liar", a 17th century farce by Carlo 
Goldoni. Set in Venice, the play follows the comic and romantic 
complications in the life of a compulsive liar. Ten men and four women are 
needed. Auditions will be held Tuesday, Sept. 28 and Wed, Sept. 29 from 
6:00-9:00 p.m. in the Reed Hall Auditorium. 

A NOTE FROM CAROL CASS AND ":BUNNY"- Carol wants to thank everyone for the 
wonderful support and fund raising events that helped with her expenses in 
acquiring and training her new guide dog "Bunny". Carol and Bunny are back 
on campus this quarter and they ask you to remember that Bunny is a 
"working" dog, not a pet. She is still in training and Carol asks that you 
DO NOT pet her or talk to her. It is distracting to her as she does her job 
of being Carol's eyes. 

DENTAL HYGIHNE CLINIC OFFERS FREE SERVICES- Just show your Student I.D. 
card and you can have your teeth cleaned FREE of charge at the Dental 
Hygiene Clinic in Cook Hall. They will also take bite-wing x-rays and apply 
fluorides for cavity prevention. And as a parting gift, each patient will 
receive a FREE toothbrush. Make an appointment now by calling 221-1112, 
ext.346. 

ATHLETIC NEWS- Saturday October 2 is the BIG BARON INVITATIONAL TOURNAMENT. 
Come out at 10:00 a.m. and cheer our VOLLEYBALL TEAM to a victory! Play 
will continue throughout the day and snacks will be available for purchase. 
The TEAM has scheduled two away games this week -- one at Tiffin on Monday 
and at Columbus State on Tuesday.---Don't forget to sign up by Sept. 30 
for the Intramural Flag Football and Coed Flag Football. Play starts 
October 5th. 

COMHQNS SPECIAL- Meatball Hoagie and French Fries $2.75 
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